
Important Information regarding test of EVs 

 to be conducted on 18.07.2022 

 

In relation to the written test for Education Volunteers to be held on 

Monday, July 18th, please note that all eligible candidates have been 

sent their Hall Ticket on their registered email ID. Please check the 

Inbox and the Spam folder of the email ID you used for registration. 

Please raise any concerns related to Hall Ticket at team@centa.org. 

Candidates will not be allowed to enter without hard copy of their 

Hall Ticket and  Govt Issued ID eg. Aadhar Card/Pan Card/ 

DL/Passport. 


